
 

 
October 3, 2016 

 
W. Craig Franklin 

Owner 

Craig Franklin CPA, P.C. 

15600 San Pedro, Ste 301 

San Antonio, TX  78252 

 

Dear Mr. Franklin 

  
Congratulations, Craig Franklin CPA, P.C. has been named one of the San Antonio Area 

Employers who go Above and Beyond in support of employees  and their spouses  who also 

serve in one of our nations’ military Reserve Components.  You are invited to be our guest at the 

annual San Antonio ESGR's "Salute to Employers" luncheon to be recognized by the San 

Antonio Community and receive this award.  The program will begin at 12:00 noon on 9 

November at the Doubletree by Hilton San Antonio Downtown, 502 W. Cesar Chavez 

   

As part of the San Antonio Chamber of Commerce's “Celebrate America's Military” series of 

events, the luncheon is the only event that focuses on the relationship that members of your 

Reserve Component employees have with their employers. 

 

Our guest speaker this year will be MajGen Juan Ayala (USMC Ret) Director, Office of Military 

Affairs, City of San Antonio.  He truly understands the importance of strong support of 

employers for their employees who also serve in the National Guard and Reserve. 
 
 

I look forward to seeing you and Debbie Smith at the luncheon. If you are not able to attend 

personally, we hope you will send a representative.   The appropriate attire for this luncheon is 

Civilian Business Attire or Military Service Dress.  Please RSVP not later than 1 November to 

Barbara Keller at 210-493-7306 or by email at bmk9350@hotmail.com. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Caryl A. Hill 

Chairman 

San Antonio Area ESGR 

210-386-4789 
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